Subject: Re: Speaker Search
Posted by Wayne Parham on Tue, 22 Feb 2005 15:29:02 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Every one of those that you mentioned are highly respected in the single driver community. |
know it's a bit of a drive, but you might make a little vacation trip to Tulsa one weekend for the
next Great Plains audio club meeting, which will probably be in a month or month and a half.
Several of us here have various loudspeakers, and some of those are single driver speakers.
You'd be able to hear Voigt pipes, Martin King quarter-wave pipes and a pair of David Dick's
bass-reflex cabinets. Bob Brines is in Arkansas, so maybe we could talk him into coming. For
that matter, we might be able to get David Dicks to come down from St. Louis too.Something to
think about. Seems there are a lot of us within a days drive. Here are writeups of some of the
previous meetings:February 12, 2005 Great Plains Audio ClubFebruary 5, 2005 Great Plains
Audio ClubNovember 13, 2004 Great Plains Audio ClubSeptember 25, 2004 Great Plains Audio
ClubJuly 10, 2004 Great Plains Audio ClubApril 3, 2004 Great Plains Audio ClubJanuary 10, 2004
Great Plains Audio ClubNovember 8, 2003 Great Plains Audio ClubSeptember 6, 2003 Great
Plains Audio Club
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